
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Registration Set to Open Monday, March 3rd 
 
 
Riverview School District is set to open its kindergarten registration for the 2025-2026 school year on 
Monday, March 3, 2025. The district is introducing a streamlined, user-friendly process that promises to 
make enrolling young learners in three easy steps. 
 
Parents can start by providing basic information online, a process designed with branching questions to 
tailor each family’s experience based on their initial responses. Upon submitting the registration form, a 
unique link will be generated and sent directly to the family’s email. This link will allow them to securely 
upload necessary documents, such as proof of residence and vaccination records. 
For families preferring in-person assistance or lacking digital access, the district's office doors are open. 
Staff members will be available to guide parents through the registration process and help with document 
submission. 
 
Additionally, the registration process includes a Placement Questionnaire, which aims to better 
understand each child's developmental stage and educational needs. 
 
For parents who prefer to register in person, packets will be available in the main offices of each 
elementary school or at an up-coming 'Kindergarten Registration Night' event. 
 
With this streamlined registration system, Riverview School District underscores its commitment to 
accessibility and convenience, ensuring that every family can navigate the enrollment process with ease. 


